Photographers' archives research meeting - attendees
Wednesday 5 October 2011, Victoria and Albert Museum

Present:

Christabel Armsden, Gallery Manager, James Hyman Gallery

Simon Baker, Curator (Photography and International Art), Tate, London
Martin Barnes, Senior Curator, Photographs, Victoria and Albert Museum, London
Stephanie Braun, Curator, Photographers’ Gallery, London
Susanna Brown, Curator of Photographs, Victoria and Albert Museum, London
Zelda Cheatle, Tosca Photography Fund

Jane Fletcher, Lecturer, Photography History and Theory, University of Derby

James Hyman, James Hyman Gallery, London
Brigitte Lardinois, Associate Director, PARC (Photography and the Archive Research Centre) and Senior Research Fellow, LCC. London
Ian Leith, Acquisitions Officer, English Heritage Archives, Swindon

Christopher Marsden, Senior Archivist, Victoria and Albert Museum, London
Val Millington, Research Coordinator
Mike Seaborne, Senior Curator of Photographs, Museum of London 

Jem Southam, Professor of Photography, Plymouth University 
Lindsey Stewart, Photography Consultant, Bernard Quaritch Ltd

Kelly Wilder, Senior Research Fellow and Programme Leader, MA Photographic History and Practice, De Montfort University, Leicester

Consulted but unable to attend: 

Patrick Henry, Director, Open Eye, Liverpool
Greg Hobson, Curator of Photographs, National Media Museum, Bradford
Pete James, Head of Photographs, Birmingham Library

Renee Mussai, Archive Project Manager, Autograph-ABP

Mark Power, photographer and Professor of Photography, University of Brighton
Brett Rogers, Director, Photographers’ Gallery, London
Val Williams, Professor of the History and Culture of Photography, University of the Arts, London
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